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studio lye (2013 - present)

co-founder, all-purpose creative, developer



A two person creative studio (with occasional 
collaborators), mostly focused on design-centered 
websites, consisting of me and my (now) wife. We focus 
on creating highly customized design for companies that 
want that little extra something. Often forward 
thinking and playful without being alienating for the 
end user. A lot of our work consists in taking a brand 
and bringing it into a new media digital domain, making 
sure the look, feel and tonality reflects the values 
and wishes of our clients.


>

Some of my clients and collaborators

(if you're into that stuff)



This is Scandinavia, Bombina Bombast, FLM Magasin, 
Bråvalla Festival, Nord-Lock, Urban Innovation House, 
Where’s the Music, Yung Lean, Viagra Boys, Year0001, 
Pfizer, Grant Thornton, CIKO, Tempo Documentary 
Festival, Bjurfors, CDLP, Batavus, Eco Eyewear, TT 
Original Lager, Plan B, IKEA, Ericsson, FKP Scorpio
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Kruso Digital (2019 - present)

developer, designer, product developer



An agency specializing in technical solutions, 
primarily PWAs and Web Apps of different sorts. A lot 
of focus is being put on being in the forefront of 
technology while maintaining a responsible stability of 
the codebase. Mostly working on development, but also 
taking on a lot of design responsibilities and roles. 
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Pocketsize (2017 - 2019)

front end developer, process designer



Mainly working with building websites and webapps for 
companies and startups. Sometimes I also ideate and 
build internal tools. As Pocketsize was a small company 
I often project managed myself and sometimes - 
depending on the projects size - others as well. I was 
also a strong driving force in unifying the development 
team, setting standards, structure and methods. This 
unification was also achieved between the developers 
and designers, as I strongly believe that the two 
fields need each other to create a truly great product. 
Additionally I was a big part in initiating a process 
of company transformation, working with internal 
branding, company vision and positioning, a work that 
is still to go public.
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The Apartment Design Agency (2015 - present)

front end developer, concept developer, designer



Freelancing for a Stockholm-based creative agency, 
working with design, video, websites and content. 
Mostly building websites for festivals like Bråvalla, 
Wheres The Music and Tempo Documentary Festival, but 
also working on concepts, prototypes and production for 
ad campaigns, digital products on some sound design, 
foley and showcase booths. Also worked and mixing for 
their video work.

>

The Alley Escape Room (2019)

developer, game designer, product developer



Building a modular escape game engine, with a simple to 
use physical input/output as well as an intuitive 
visual programming interface for it, making it easy to 
build complex, beautiful and intriguing rooms with 
little to none electronics or programming experience.

Unfortunately, due to internal politics, the company 
was sold before the project got out of the R&D-phase. 
The buyers where a company building a somewhat similar 
engine with their own team and they didn't feel the 
need of an external consultant, in large part because 
the core of our business ideas and concept ideals where 
pretty different.
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